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Transfer of Kowloon Branch Operations to  
Hong Kong Branch 

 

Tokyo, April 24, 2019 --- MUFG Bank has made the decision to transfer all operations 

of Kowloon Branch to Hong Kong Branch, with the transfer scheduled to take place in 

December 2019. 

 

We shall do our utmost to ensure that we can continue providing our customers with the 

same quality of financial services going forward. 

 

-End- 


